
Submission Inquiry into the effectiveness of the broadcasting codes of practice 
 
Monday 7 April, 2007 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to your inquiry, and thank you for the 
work you are doing. 
 
We wish to submit that our experience of the broadcasting codes of practice has been 
that the classifications have not been sufficient guidance for the viewing of our 
children, or in fact of our own viewing. 
 
We have the impression that the rules have been slackened, and we wonder if that was 
truly because such slackening serves the Australian community, or whether it was 
made to serve other interests instead. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Michael and Leanne Casanova 




